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November Birthdays 
 
4th Howard De Zylva 
8th Glotobhaya Senanayake 
10th Gordon Harris 
18th John Grennan 
20th Mark Wittman 
30th John Thornton 
 
December Birthdays 

18th Alan Spenser 
21st Pierre Monty 
22nd Ole Koksvik 
24th Sam Noblet 
28th Louis Zaharopoulis 
 
January Birthdays 
7th AJ 
7th Tony Rotunno 
9th Wal Bristowe 
16th Rod James 
23rd Lachlan Dwyer 
24th Derek Perry 
30th Aaron Zong 
31st Paul Stevenson 
 
Cleaning Roster 
26th November       Michael/Garrick 
                                      Peter Wallace/Tony Brosinsky 
 
3rd December          Tony Rotunno/Vin Wragg 
 
10th December        Bruce Latham/Graeme Seymour 
 
17th December        Howard De Zylva/Laury Gordyn 
 
 

Shed will be closed from 17th 
December to 14th January. 
 



 
 
“ROGUE” of the week! 
 

 
Here’s the Chief, looking relaxed and happy. Enjoying better 
days than the recent past. Doug reports that he is better than 
he has been for quite a while. Doug is back in the saddle and in 
control of all The Endeavour Hills boys-sort of! Welcome back 



Pres. Now try and straighten out the Musos and whip them into 
shape to play at our Christmas party at Myuna Farm. 
 
 
Tuesday 19th November 2024 at the EHMS. 
Doug and Paul provided information and plans for the next two 
weeks. 
Welcome back Simon. 
Ian gave a presentation on the fishing trip organised by Tony R 
that members went to last Friday. It was a very funny and 
enlightening presentation. 
Stan gave a very personal and informative talk on identifying 
the signs of stroke. 
Vin gave a presentation on the history and events associated 
with the Manhattan Project. 
Derek conducted an exercise session. 
Stan, Graeme, Bruno and team provided a tasty BBQ lunch. 
The music group practiced, and many worked on various 
woodwork projects. 
Thanks to Howard! 
 
 
 
FISHING HAPPENINGS! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 



  
 
Workshop Happenings 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 



General Meeting Happenings! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 



 

 



 
 

 



 
 
What is that, Aaron? Is it a Chinese Didgeridoo? 
 
 



Those Indisposed! 
Neil Bennett was in Mulgrave Private 
Hospital with a broken ankle. 
 
Have you ever wondered what has 
happened to David Taylor. 
Well, he told Doug he would be away 
for a month, renovating his house, it’s 
now 6 weeks with no end in sight! 
 
Thank you all for your contributions! 
 


